
 

 

The Houston Association Welcomes 
Freedom Church to the UCC Family! 

The Houston Association is thrilled to 
announce that Freedom Church, 
under the leadership of Bishop Shon 
Stewart, is joining the United Church 
of Christ! 

After more than three years of 
discernment, relationship-building, and 
faithful witness, the journey is now 
complete. On Saturday, August 16, 
2025, we will officially celebrate 
both Bishop Stewart and Freedom 
Church receiving standing in 
the Houston Association of 
the South Central Conference of the 
United Church of Christ. 

Service begins at 5:00 p.m. 
Location: St. Peter United UCC 
9022 Long Point Rd, Houston, TX 
77055 

The preacher for the evening will be Rev. Leslie Jackson, Senior Pastor of St. Peter 
United. 

Clergy are asked to wear black robes. 

Join us for this momentous and Spirit-filled celebration as we welcome a new 
congregation and a new colleague in ministry into the wider UCC family! 

For more information, contact: connect@fchouston.org 

 


